
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

2nd May 2023  

Further to our communication dated 25th April, we would like to share the confirmed arrangements for Tuesday 

2nd May 2023.  

The school will be closed for students in Year 7 – 10 and Year 12, unless you have been contacted separately by 

Mrs K Haynes. The school will be open to all students in Year 11 & 13. 

Year 11 

Year 11 will have a delayed start of 9.30am and should report to A3 to sign in/register.  Following an introduction 

to the day, students will be collected for lessons and study periods by teachers in school.  Lessons will start at the 

beginning of Period 2 at 10.05am, focusing on core subjects. 

Please note that normal school expectations apply including uniform for this day.   

The reason for this delayed start is because the leadership of the school will not have final confirmation which 

staff are in school to teach lessons until the morning of the planned industrial action. Due to the industrial action 

and the number of NEU members of staff it is not possible to run the normal school timetable for Year 11. They 

will have an adapted day with Period 2, 3 & 4 and an earlier finish time and dismissal at 1.30pm. 

Students are welcome to remain in school after 1.30pm for independent study in the LRC should they prefer. 

Year 13 

Year 13 lessons will follow the normal scheduled timetable for the day. Teachers who are in school will 

communicate with Year 13 students when structured lessons are taking place. Students whose lessons are not 

taking place, due to the absence of the teacher, should work in the sixth form study areas. Teachers on site during 

the day will also have the opportunity to provide groups of student’s additional sessions of focused study and 

support. 

Please note that the canteen will be providing a reduced, cold food option only on this day, which students will 

need to collect by 11.20 am.  

We look forward to seeing as many students from Years 11 & 13 as possible on Tuesday, to benefit from the 

provision of teaching and learning that will be on offer at the school. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster  

Headteacher 


